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Brussels, 8 September 2011
CHAR 07/025

Mister Maro§ Seféovié
Vice-President, Inter-Institutional Relations and Administration

Subject Request for a meeting to discuss the situation of Contract Agents.
Mr. Barroso letter dated 31 May Ares(2011) 476686 and
Mr. Barroso letter dated 1 September Ares(2011) 928740

Dear Mr. Vice-President,

On August 1%2011 we wrote a letter to President Barroso requesting a meeting in order to
discuss the situation of the contract agents.

Mr Barroso being unavailable for a meeting due to his heavy agenda for the coming
months, the Cabinet of the President suggested we addressed our request to you in your
functions as Vice-President in charge of Inter-Institutional Relations and Administration.

Therefore, we are requesting a meeting with you at your best convenience in the coming
weeks to discuss the Contract Agents issue.

Looking forward to hearing from you in due course.

Sincerely yours,

On behalf of Le Collectif des Contractuels

gim Islamaj

C.C. Mr.Olivier. DANDOY
Mme Iréne SOUKA
Mr Michel MAGNIER
Mr.Roberto CARLINI



